SMART
SMART TECHNICAL SERVICES CO.,LTD.

5™ June ,2019
To our stakeholder:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the
annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a
CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical

actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of
outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to our internal operational
changes.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our
company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our

new COP report will be posted on the UN Global compact website by 7 August ,2019 at the
latest.

Sincerely yours,

Khw,f Pyar Thin (Ms.) h

Document & Compliance Officer

SMART Technical Services Co._,Ltd

4th Floor,38th Street Plaza(YCDC) Building, Seikkantha Street(Upper Block), Kyauktada Township, Yangon, Myanmar .
Tel: (95-1) 700 660 , Fax : (95-1) 384 730



